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May 21, 2015

Bret Fisher, M.D.

The Eye Center of North Florida
2500 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd
Panama City, FL 32405

Dear Dr. Fisher,

On behalf of the membership of the New Orleans Academy of Ophthalmology, I
would like to thank you for traveling to New Orleans and presenting your talk
on The Latest Advances in Cataract Surgery: Advanced Technology IOLs, Femtosecond
Lasers and Intraoperative Aberrometry at the recent New Orleans Academy of
Ophthalmology Quarterly Dinner Meeting held on May 7, 2015.

We received many compliments on the quality of your presentation. We
appreciate the time and effort that you put into the meeting to make it successful.
Thank you for helping us to fulfill the NOAQ’s mission of providing quality
education to its membership.

I'enjoyed meeting you and look forward to seeing you in the future.

Warmest regards,

(lnahtnd o5

Amber W. Howell
Executive Director
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